
Next PTA Meeting...  

…. will take place on Zoom at 8pm on Tuesday 31st 

January. Please consider joining us if you would like to  

listen to the PTA’s fundraising plans for this year, if you 

wish to suggest any new ideas or if you would like to 

volunteer to help out in whatever way you can.  

Login details will be circulated next week to anyone who 

would like to register their interest.  

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

         Joke of the Week 

If you have 5 oranges in 
one hand and 5 oranges 
in the other hand - what 

have you got? 
 

 
Big Hands! 

 

Orla W, Year 3 

PTA Uniform Shop 

We have plenty of good quality pre-loved uniform items 

in stock at bargain prices, so please take a look at our 

online shop. Your orders will be either delivered to 

your child’s classroom or you can collect from the 

school office if you would prefer.  

Plans for 2023 

We have lots of exciting 

fundraising plans for 2023  

- all dates to be confirmed: 

 

 Elfridges Mothers 

Day Shop 
 

 School Discos 
 

 Elfridges Fathers 

Day Shop 
 

 Summer Fair 

 As this is our first Newsletter 

of 2023, we would like to 

wish everyone a belated 

Happy New Year! 

World Book Day Costumes 

If you have any unwanted fancy dress 

suitable for World Book Day, please 

consider donating them from 6-10 

Feb for our Swap Shop. There will be 

costumes available to purchase after 

school on 15 & 16 February.  
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